
Could you spend 30 minutes in the 
morning and 30 minutes in the afternoon? 
Great Wilbraham’s schoolchildren need 

your help! 
We are looking for reliable School Crossing Patrol 
(SCP) Officers to assist children and adults in crossing 
the road to and from school safely.

If you are interested please contact Andy Swallowe 
(the SCP Service Manager) on 01223 699959 or email 
Andy.Swallowe@Cambridgeshire.gov.uk
The hours vary between 08.15 – 09.00 and 14.50 -15.50 
Monday – Friday (term time only). This post is both 
open to and suitable for  job-share applicants.
Please note that applicants will be required to 
complete a Disclosure & Barring Service (DBS) check
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